
Nursery Autumn 2‘ Celebrations’ 

 
This half term, our topic will be ‘Celebrations’.  Children will be focusing on 

learning about, reading stories and talking about different celebrations. Chil-

dren will learn about Bonfire Night, Diwali and Christmas. We will also be learn-

ing to retell the story ‘We’re Going On A Bear Hunt’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You have been invited to join Tap-

estry and Class Dojo, via email. 

Please accept these invitations 

and sign up to both apps so that 

you receive key messages and to 

see the fantastic things your child 

does at Nursery.  

Routine 

Most children are now settled into 

Nursery and are getting used to the 

routine of coming to school every-

day. Please continue allowing your 

children to independently take off 

their coats and bags.  

Nursery Library  

 

Children will be coming home with 

a library book. Please read the 

book with your child and enjoy 

some time together.  Books will be 

changed once a week and chil-

dren will be given a a plastic read-

ing book wallet which must be re-

turned every week in order to be 

given another book.  

Independence  

 

We encourage children to be inde-

pendent at Nursery. It is important 

that children learn to go to the toi-

let independently. Nursery staff will 

be on hand to support children 

with toilet training, but it is im-

portant that children also 

use the toilet at home.  

 

Christmas Nativity 

Nursery will be taking part in the 

Christmas Nativity performance this 

year. Your children will be learning 

lots of new songs, along with some 

dance moves.  

As the weather gets colder, it is very important that children come to Nurse-

ry in warm clothing, Please make sure that your child wears a warm coat 

every day. Please also send your child to school with a hat, scarf and 

gloves. These should all have your childs name written inside.  


